
From: Mishaan, Jessica
To: "brianedubie@gmail.com"
Subject: response to your public records request
Date: Monday, September 21, 2015 1:14:44 PM

Mr. Dubie,
 
Please find the email below from Sarah London, Counsel to Governor Shumlin.
 
Thank you,
 
Jessica Mishaan | Paralegal
Office of the Governor
109 State Street
Montpelier, VT 05609-0101
802.828.3333
____________
 
September 21, 2015
 
Brian Dubie
P.O. Box 1075
St. Albans, VT  05478
Via email to: brianedubie@gmail.com
 
Re:  Your public records act request
 
Dear Mr. Dubie,
 
I write in response to your public records act request dated September 16, 2015. 
 
Due to the volume of information you have requested, the Governor’s Office will need to invoke its
 right to additional time to respond under 1 V.S.A. § 318(a)(5).  We will further respond within ten
 business days from receipt of your request. 
 
Sincerely,
                                                                                                      
Sarah London
Counsel to the Governor
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